THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 1, 1960

Dear Mr. Atlas:

The President has asked me to respond
to your letter to him of October ninth.

We wish you to know that we have con-
sulted with the Department of Justice
concerning your letter and have been in-
formed that the Federal Bureau of Inves-
tigation is now actively investigating your
complaints.

Please rest assured that your complaints
will receive the fullest attention. Should
any violations of Federal law be discovered,
the law will be vigorously enforced.

Sincerely, A
7 Gl i
E. Frederic Morrow

Administrative Officer
Special Projects Group



